ONTEORA CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
Boiceville, New York

ANTICIPATED VACANCY

POSTING DATE: May 18, 2022

The Onteora Central School District is searching for a full time School Monitor(s) for all
buildings.

If interested in applying, please submit a Civil Service application to Amanda Gates at
agates@onteora.k12.ny.us by May 27, 2022

Applications can be found on https://www.onteora.k12.ny.us/departments/human -resources

VACANCY ASSIGNMENT EFFECTIVE DATE

1.0 School Monitor(s) All Buildings ASAP

APPLY BY: May 27, 2022
Y fm’

Donald Gottlieb, Interim Assistant Superintendent for Business

The Onteora Central School District is an equal opportunity employer and prohibits
discrimination and harassment of any kind. The Onteora Central School District Board of
Education supports any and all initiatives set forth within our school system and surrounding
communities towards dismantling systemic racism, bigotry and hate, and working towards equal
opportunity, education, and justice for all. The Onteora Central School District promotes an
inclusive culture through fostering an environment of professionalism and respect. We believe
that to achieve this environment, we must begin with a diverse, inclusive, and effective team. We

encourage a diverse pool of candidates to apply




